
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 November 2006 

5. CHARACTER HOUSING MAINTENANCE GRANTS 
 
 The Neighbourhood Planner sought Board consideration of applications for Character Housing 

Maintenance Grants that have been received by the Council for funding in the 2006/07 financial year 
for properties located within the Burwood/Pegasus Ward. 

 
 The Board decided to: 
 
 1. Receive the information. 
 
 2. Consider and rank the following applications: 
 
  (a) 25 Collingwood Street 52 
  (b) 18 Oram Avenue 41 
  (c) 56 Dallington Terrace 24 
 
 3. Recommend to the Character Housing Grants Panel to strongly consider 25 Collingwood Street 

as top priority and 18 Oram Avenue as second priority for a grant. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


